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EPHA Annual General Meeting


The EPHA Annual General Meeting took place on 15 October 2013 and the following headteachers were elected/appointed as officers for the coming year:


Harriet Phelps-Knights      Chair


Nick Hutchings                Vice-Chair


Mike Blant                      Treasurer


The full Executive membership list, minutes of the AGM and the adopted Constitution and Financial Regulations are available on the EPHA website.














Meeting with Tim Coulson, ECC Director of Education and Learning


The EPHA Executive met with Tim Coulson and other LA Officers on 15 October 2013. The agenda included:


A presentation on the development of a new Target Tracker tool, managing assessment beyond levels.


The new SEND Strategy 


How the LA is informed about Ofsted inspections and gathering information about schools’ experience of inspection


The LA’s plans in relation to support, training and development about CSE (Child Sexual Exploitation)





At the EPHA Executive meeting earlier in the day, headteachers discussed:


The LA’s use of warning notices for underperforming schools


HR matters, including an update on the training and development courses that are provided by HR to support schools


The development of the Legal Toolkit for schools 





The minutes of the Executive meetings are available on the EPHA website


http://www.essexprimaryheads.co.uk/meetings/executive-meetings








EPHA CONFERENCE NEWS


Thank you to the 230 deputy and assistant headteachers who attended their annual conference, held on 11 October. They enjoyed presentations from Mick Waters and Mike Hughes and took part in workshops about “Managing difficult conversations”, “Effective in-house professional development” and a P4C workshop called “Help me find my voice”. This was our biggest conference yet and the evaluations were overwhelmingly positive; a summary of the evaluations can be found on the EPHA website.


Next year’s Deputy and Assistants Headteachers’ conference will be held on Friday 17 October 2014 at the Weston Homes Community Stadium, Colchester.


DATE FOR YOUR DIARY: HEADTEACHERS’ CONFERENCE 


Friday 14 March 2014 Stock Brook Country Club– key note speaker, Tim Brighouse.  Further details and booking forms will be sent in the internal post in January.














You can contact EPHA through the website


www.essexprimaryheads.co.uk


via Pam Langmead, EPHA Manager, 


at � HYPERLINK "mailto:langmead@tesco.net" ��langmead@tesco.net�  or 


Harriet Phelps-Knights, EPHA Chair, via Janet Duke Primary or 


Mike Blant, EPHA Liaison Officer at mikeblant@gmail.com





























EPHA Meetings Academic Year 2013/2014





Autumn term 2013


SOUTH                Tuesday 5 November       	Holiday Inn, Basildon 


N-EAST               Wednesday 6 November  Weston Homes Stadium


WEST          	Tuesday 12 November       The Churchgate Hotel


MID	            Thursday 14 November  Chelmsford City Football Club


Spring term 2014


SOUTH        	Wednesday 26 February     Holiday Inn, Basildon


N-EAST       	Thursday 27 February       	Weston Homes Stadium 


WEST          	Tuesday 4 March            	 The Churchgate Hotel    


MID   	               Wednesday 5 March   Chelmsford City Football Club


Summer term 2014


SOUTH        	Tuesday 10 June                 Holiday Inn, Basildon


N-EAST        	Wednesday 11 June          	 Weston Homes Stadium


WEST           	Tuesday 17 June             	 The Churchgate Hotel


MID  		Wednesday 18 June   Chelmsford City Football Club


Meetings start at 9.00 am and please book out the whole day to ensure you benefit from the District, EPHA and Local Authority input. The agendas will be emailed to schools at least a week in advance of the meeting, and are available on the EPHA website.


Lunch and refreshments will be provided free at the meetings.           


Contact your Area Chair with any concerns, questions or issues you would like to discuss with colleagues.








Headspace


The LA has been working with Worklife Support, which specialises in programmes that focus on the wellbeing, motivation and effectiveness of people working in schools, and will be introducing their Headspace programme across the county.


Headspace is a simple and effective Headteacher Development Programme based on a six session model – an introductory day and five half-day sessions, approximately six weeks apart within a year. Each programme is unique but follows a framework which facilitates discussion and debate based on number of different themes. 


The LA will run the programme in each of the quadrants for 12-15 participants in each cohort; the cost to each school in the programme is £700; each session is facilitated by trainers from Worklife support. Booking information will be circulated soon. 











